
 

 OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR   

 April 9, 2023  

 

Dear AUB Students and Professors, 

No instructional activities (classes, tests, labs, etc.) will be held on Wednesday, 

Thursday, and Friday, April 10, 11, and 12, 2024 in celebration of Eid al Fitr. 

For document requests, please note that the Office of the Registrar will be closed on 

April 10 and 11, 2024 and will open on April 12, 2024. 

Wishing you a Happy Eid. 

Kind regards, 

Office of the Registrar 

 

 


